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June 14, 2017 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian: 

 

The Windham-Ashland-Jewett Central School District is pleased to be offering families the opportunity to 

enroll their child in a pilot Pre-Kindergarten Program in the 2017-2018 school year. 

 

This will be a full day program with transportation provided.  Enrollment will be open to resident students who 

will turn four by December 31, 2017. 

 

The benefits of enrolling your child in a Pre-K program include exposure to literature, early literacy and math 

skills development, socialization, gross and fine motor skills development and enrichment activities. 

 

Please review the enclosed brochure for details and complete the application form if you are 

interested.  Applications are due to the WAJ guidance office by June 28, 2017. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact me at 734-3400 ext. 1160 or nbaldner@wajcs.org. 

 

I look forward to working with you to provide the best educational opportunities for your child. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Nicole Baldner 

School counselor 
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